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A. A. Meeting – 

6pm 

NO Women’s 

Bible Study 

 

 

 

Prayer and 

Video Study – 

6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Men’s Group – 

7pm 
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Lord’s Supper 

 

Service at San 

Luis Care 

Center – 2pm 

  

 

 

 

See 01/02 

 

 

 

 

See 01/03 

 

 

Volunteer 

Training – 7pm 

 

Good News 

Club resumes 

at Von Renner 

– 3pm to 4pm 

 

 

Men’s Group – 

7pm 

 Men’s 

Breakfast here 

at 8:30am 
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King Jr. Day 

 

 

 

 

See 01/02 

Women’s Bible 

Study here at 

10:30am 

 

 

Prayer and 

Video Study – 

6pm 

 

 

 

 

See 01/11 

 Women’s 

Breakfast here 

at 9:30am 

Volunteer 

Training here 

at 10:30am 
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See 01/02 

 

 

 

 

See 01/17 
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here at 7pm 

 

 

 

 

See 01/11 
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See 01/02 

Women’s Bible 

Study here at 

10:30am 

 

 

Annual FBCN 

Family Meeting 

here at 6pm 
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Merry Christmas! & Happy New Year! 

     Merry Christmas from your staff. May God 

bless us one and all! 

     Welcome to a New Year of God’s 

faithfulness! We will begin our new year with a 

new Video Bible Study. It’s called, “A Life God 

Rewards.” It will be shown on Wednesday 

nights at 6pm (starting January 3rd) and Sunday 

mornings (starting January 7th) during Sunday 

School time at 9:45am. You are invited to join us 

at one time or the other. 

     Attention guys! We will have a Men’s 

Breakfast on January 6th at 8:30am. This is a 

great time of feasting and fellowship around 

God’s Word.  

     On the first Sunday morning in January, we 

will celebrate the Lord’s Supper together. This 

will be a time of remembering what Christ did 

for us. Each Sunday morning in January will 

include a time of singing, praying, and listening 

to God’s Word together. We will keep on 

studying, “That You May Know” the Gospel of 

Luke, during our Sunday Morning messages.  

     On Sunday evenings we will begin a new 

study of Paul’s first letter to Timothy. We will 

call this series, “The Good Fight.” 

     Our Good News club will meet again at the 

Von Renner Elementary School on January 11th 

at 3pm.   

     Our Women are planning to have their 

breakfast on Saturday January 13th at 9:30am. 

All ladies are invited to enjoy this special time 

together. 

     We will have our Annual Family Meeting 

on the last Wednesday of January the 31st at 6pm. 

Come hear reports of what God did through the 

ministries of our church family this past year. 
 

Happy New Year Dear Brothers & Sisters! 
 

Pastor Tim Rempel 

 

 

Dear Church family, 
 

I want to invite you to learn about the new 

regulations and laws that have impacted all 

volunteers for Youth and Children’s Ministries. 

If you plan to volunteer in any of our churches 

activities, i.e. Bible Discovery Week, teaching a 

Sunday school class, volunteering in any 

capacity with Youth or Children, or go to 

conferences and camps with youth or kids, you 

must attend one of two trainings that we will be 

offering in January. 

 

One will be on Wednesday, January 10th at 7pm. 

The second one offered will be on Saturday, 

January 20th at 10:30am. Both trainings will be 

held in the fellowship hall. These new laws also 

require that two (2) live scanned adults be 

present in any Youth or Children’s class or 

meeting, so volunteers are needed now more 

than ever. 

 

It may seem like a lot, but remember the safety 

of our young people is very important, so thank 

you in advance for your support and 

understanding.  

 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer 
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